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BY EMAIL 

February 29, 2024 

Jennifer Lewis  
Vice President  
Lagasco Inc.  
1030 Adelaide South Street, Unit B  
London ON N6E 1R6 
jlewis@lagasco.com 

Dear Ms. Lewis:  

Re: Lagasco Inc. (Lagasco) 
Application for a Limited Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
(Certificate) 
Requests for Extension from Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) and 
Lagasco  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0344 

The OEB acknowledges receipt of the recent filings by Enbridge Gas and Lagasco in 
the proceeding. In response to Lagasco’s letter, dated February 29, 2024, the OEB is 
cancelling the remaining steps in the proceeding as were set out in Procedural Order 
No. 1 to provide Lagasco the opportunity to respond to Enbridge Gas’s letter. The OEB 
requires Lagasco to file its requested letter no later than March 8, 2024.  

The OEB will establish the next steps for the proceeding after receiving Lagasco’s letter. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties in EB-2023-0344 
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